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Mr	Ian	Kemp																																																																																									
	
Wiltshire	HSAP	Programme	Office	
	16	Cross	Furlong	
Wychbold	
Droitwich	Spa	
Worcester	
WR9	7TA	
	
14th	February	2019	
	
Dear	Mr	Kemp	
	
Please	find	my	comments	and	observations	reference	in	respect	to	the	Wiltshire	Housing	Site	
Allocations	Plan	Examination.	
	
The	reason	for	my	further	correspondence	on	the	matter	is	that	after	I	had	attended	the	West	Tisbury	
PC	meeting	held	on	1	November	2018,	it	was	agreed	after	a	long	discussion	at	the	public	session	at	the	
start	of	the	meeting		that	the	Parish	Council’s		proposal	to	add	the	Settlement	Boundary	line	was	in	the	
wrong	place	and	their	preferred	Boundary	line	was	now	the	Red	line	as	shown		on	the	Settlement	
Boundary	Map	Dated	June	2017.	Since	that	meeting	I	now	understand	that	WTPC	have	written	to	WCC	
for	clarification	of	the	Settlement	Boundary	Area	and	have	not	put	forward	the	agreed	amendment	that	
was	discussed	and	agreed	at	the1	November	2018	meeting.	
	
Location	of	proposed	changes.	
	
The	area	which	encompasses	the	proposed	settlement	boundary	Westgate	&	94	Mount	Pleasant	was	
originally	part	of	the	Pyt	House	Estate	which	was	sold	off	in	the	early	1970s.	
This	does	not	change	the	fact	that	these	two	areas	still	back	directly	onto	the	original	field	to	the	East	of	
the	area	which	is	still	used	as	a	livestock	field	and	open	countryside.	
The	criteria	for	calculating	whether	such	areas	should	or	could	be	included		in	the	revised	Settlement		
Plan	quite	openly	states	that	in	Para	5.2	&	8.2	that	these	are	areas	that	have	been	excluded.	
	
Therefore	it	seems	to	me	that	the	outline	area	of	the	proposed	change	(outlined	in	Red	on	the	Plan)	
should	be	upheld	and	no	change	to	this	is	acceptable.	
	
Yours	Sincerely	
	
	
Peter	Thompson	
	
		


